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                     Lakeland Citizens on Patrol for 2014/15
Here are a few of items we have been involved with this past year.
Patrolling all areas around the District.
Installed  security camera at Murray Point, which is operating now.
We installed [ under surveillance] signs on all COPP main entrance signs.
Moving some signs for the new 263 Highway.
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